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Reception planned for Hiawatha doctor 
(KNZA)--A reception is planned Wednesday afternoon ( May 26)  for Dr. Julie
Rosa, who is moving to a new chapter in her life after practicing medicine in
Hiawatha for 23 years.

The public is invited to drop by the Amberwell Primary Care Clinic lobby for a
reception from 4-6 to wish Dr. Rosa well on her next chapter. Light refreshments
will be served.

Dr. Rosa has announced she is closing her practice in Hiawatha, effective Friday,
May 28.
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